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Fleegel, Heidi

From: Bachmann, Christy
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 2:09 PM
To: Fleegel, Heidi; Building and construction Trades Council of South Central WI; Evers, 

Tag; Furman, Keith; Lawton, Jacki; 'Joe Clausius'; 'Michael Cullen'; 'Valese Adams'
Cc: Phillips, Robert; Baumel, Christie; Fries, Gregory; 'White, Mike'; 'ssauer@wachester.com'; 

'tbetthauser@atcllc.com'; Fleegel, Heidi
Subject: public comment on item #5 June 17th BPW meeting agenda

Public comment for item #5 on tonight’s agenda.  Christy 
 
From: Jonathan Bartnik <jbartnik@protonmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 1:42 PM 
To: Board of Public Works <boardofpublicworks@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: Heck, Patrick <district2@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Resident of Johnson St Against 60674 

 

 

Dear Board of Public Works, 
 
I have lived on Johnson Street, between Butler and Hancock, for four years. The vast majority of people who 
drive down Johnson Street do not live on Johnson Street.  
 
According to Agenda Item 60674, and the justification given by ATC in their letter to residents dated June 5, 
2020, it appears that City Engineering prioritizes the convenience of the people who drive down Johnson Street 
over the peaceful enjoyment of the people who live on Johnson Street. 
 
If this utility work is expected to produce any noise, I ask that it be kept to the daylight hours, so that the people 
who live on Johnson Street -- who have bedroom windows that face Johnson Street -- can sleep peacefully and 
without disruption. 
 
I am unable to attend tonight's meeting, but I have registered in opposition to this agenda item, and I urge the 
Board to do the same. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Jonathan M. Bartnik (he/him) 
317 E Johnson St #1 
Madison, WI 53703 
jbartnik@protonmail.com 
248-229-3520 
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